HOUSE REPORT ON FBI PROBE OF
CATHOLICS IS ALARMING

Bill Donohue

There is a hate group inside the FBI that needs to be purged.
It is targeting practicing Catholics and is relying on the
Southern Poverty Law Center, Salon and The Atlantic to dig up
dirt on them. The House Report on this issue is startling.
More about this on Dec. 6th.
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